Eratosthenes Project and Internet Safety
Tuesday, 11/2/2020, is dedicated to Internet Safety.  It is a great  opportunity  for us to discuss about internet dangers  and how we can use internet tools without exposing ourselves to risks.
That was the main topic of today’s work with our team.
During the Eratosthenes project:
1. We communicate with unknown students.
2. We upload photographs, in which students are taking measurements.
3. We use various internet tools.
4. We use fora, internet platforms and social networks.
5. We participate in video conferences.
6. We upload our work.
Aren’t all these dangerous?
No,  they are not dangerous for us. This is because:
1. We communicate wth real students and teachers, from real schools in the protected twinspace environment.
2. We use mainly the communication tools provided in twinspace (fora, live meetings, etc).
3. We take care of our photographs. We prefer not to show faces, or to show profiles, or far pictures.
4. We upload OUR work, not other’s work, taking seriously into account copyright issues. We do not use photographs and material that we are not allowed to use.
5. We learn how to follow Netiquette rules. We learn to respect other’s opinion and be polite.
6. We have in mind that we are part of a digital world and we must learn how  to participate in this world with safety. The Eratosthenes project  is a great opportunity for us to learn how to take internet steps carefully. What we do here, is possibly what we are going to do later as adults.
